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Romulus- I was recently honored at the Sampson Veterans Memorial Cemetery for my

efforts to create the cemetery and for my steadfast support of our Country's veterans. Bill

Yale, Executive Director of the Sampson Veterans Memorial Cemetery and Bob Hayssen,

Chairman of the Seneca County Board of Supervisors, unveiled a plaque which has been

mounted on a large boulder and placed in front of the firehouse, the future home of a chapel

that will be used during committal services.



Pictured left to right are: Senator Mike Nozzolio; Bill Yale, Executive Director of the Sampson

Veterans Memorial Cemetery; and Bob Hayssen, Chairman of the Seneca County Board of

Supervisors.


